
 

To all 

WBSF Members 

 

Official Invitation 

World Rimfire Championship 

2024, Náquera (Valencia), Spain 

 

Madrid, September 29th, 2023 

 

Dear Delegates, 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee and of the Royal Spanish Shooting Federation, I 

am pleased to invite you to the World Rimfire Championship 2024, which will be held at 

Campo de Tiro de Náquera, Valencia. 

September 8th – September 14th 2024 

We are looking forward to welcoming you and all athletes of your country to Spain and 

wishing the best of luck to all participants. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Miguel Francés Pumarada 

President 

Royal Spanish Shooting Federation 

 


